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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
On behalf of Hong Kong School Social Service Club, I am writing to invite you to join 
the 'Walk for Water' Walkathon on the 25th of February. 
 
Established in 2004, “Water for Life” is a registered, non-profit charity that seeks to 
provide clean water for people living in arid or drought-affected areas, such as Africa, 
Brazil, and Saudi Arabia. To date, they have built more than 50,000 wells worldwide 
that serve over 70,000 people. 
 
By joining this walkathon, participants can experience firsthand the hardships that 
inhabitants of some of the world's driest regions experience every day. Meanwhile, 
you can lend a helping hand by walking to raise money for “Water for Life”. This 
walkathon will offer you a unique chance to make new friends, keep fit, and give back 
to those in need. 
 
We are holding this event in Pok Fu Lam at 7.30am. We welcome you and your children 
to join this event. We will walk for 15 km to raise funds, so participants should bring 
enough water. They may also wear the HKSSSC Walkathon T-shirt, which they will 
receive for free before the walk begins. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the event, you may contact the chairperson of the 
Social Service Club or the teacher-in-charge of the club at 35691375. To sign up for the 
walkathon, please visit the club's website: www.hkssc.edu.hk and fill in the application 
form. The deadline is 9th of January. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at the event. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Mia Chan 
Mia Chan 
Hong Kong School Social Service Club 


